
 

Inspired by Christ - Reaching out to all - Being the best we can be. 

 
All Saints’ C of E Primary School, N20 is looking for a new Headteacher.  

‘Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use to change the 
world’. We are seeking an outstanding leader who will equip our children 
with the best possible education to enable them to change the world.  

We are a friendly, happy, one-form entry LDBS school in North London. 
Having a close relationship with All Saints’ N20 Church, we are ‘Inspired by 
Christ, Reaching out to all, Being the best we can be’.  

You may already be a passionate head teacher looking for a new challenge; 
you may be an existing deputy head teacher looking for an opportunity to 
shine; you will be welcomed with open arms and hearts by children who love 
to learn, grow and develop, to be the best that they can be. You will be 
supported by a team of dedicated, enthusiastic and qualified staff who 
simply want the best for all our children.  

Committed to the attainment of excellence, you will be an enthusiastic and 
inspirational leader, continuing to raise standards and work with our 
supportive governing board to continue and develop the school vision. 
Ensuring our children have the very best educational start in life in an 
environment where everyone is valued, inspired and included, you will embed 
our inclusive Christian ethos, which runs as a “golden thread” through the 
school curriculum.  

Our last Ofsted rating was good. 

We encourage you to visit our school to experience what we have to offer. 



 

Inspired by Christ - Reaching out to all - Being the best we can be. 

  

For an application pack and to arrange a visit, please contact Alison Mills at 
the school office on 020 8445 2951 or email 
office@allsaintsn20.barnetmail.net 

  

Application closing date: Noon – Thursday 15th May 2025 

Interview date: Wednesday 21st May 2025 

Salary range: GROUP 2 L15-21 PLUS OUTER LONDON WEIGHTING 

Work pattern:  Full-time, permanent 

Start date: 1st September 2025 or 1st January 2026 

  

All Saints’ C of E Primary, N20 takes its responsibility for safeguarding 
children very seriously and successful applications will be subject to an 
Enhanced Disclosure and Barring Service Disclosure along with standard 
pre-employment safeguarding checks. 

 


